
Break the Rules Day!!  

The break the rules day will be to support fundraising for 

Mindwise (a mental health charity) in memory of Stephen Robb 

and Mission Christmas, a charity that provides toys for children at 

Christmas. 

This will be a day with a difference, when the children get the 

chance to literally ‘Break the Rules’ by paying a £1 charge for each 

rule they would like to break. 

A donation will be made in memory of Stephen to the Mindwise 

Charity, and each class will use the rest of the money raised to 

purchase toys for the Mission Christmas appeal. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 27 November  

• Dinner menu Week 2 

• Violin Tutor in 
Tuesday 28 November 

• Open Morning – P1 registration 2024 – 10am 

• Swimming Class B and Year 5 - £3.50 per week 

• Guitar Tutor in 
Wednesday 29 November 

• Industrial Action: School Closed am and opens at 12.15 pm  
Thursday 30 November 

• Singing Tutor in 

• NI Girls’ Soccer Programme – Year 2,3 & 4 
Friday 1 December 

• Break the Rules Day!! 

• Football pm £1 per week or £10 for 10 weeks 

• Principal Awards 
Up and coming information & dates for your Diary 

Christmas Break 2023: 
12 noon Thursday 21 December – Friday 5 January (inclusive) 

Have a very enjoyable weekend and thanks for your continued support. 

School Information for 

Parents/Guardians 

Monday 27 November 2023 

Follow us now on the web for news 

updates 

www.stbrigidspsballymoney.com 

St Brigid’s Primary School – Castle Street – Ballymoney – BT53 6JX – 028 27662664 

 

Save the Date!! 

ST BRIGID’S PS 

OPEN MORNING  

Registration P1 

September 2024 

Tuesday 28 

November @ 10 

am 

 



Bottle and Sweet Stall 
Donations for Santa Sunday 

We are asking the children in the classes to 
help stock the above stalls for Santa 

Sunday. 

CA: Sweets Year 1: Bottles  

Year 2: Sweets Year 3: Bottles 

Year 4: Sweets Year 5: Bottles 

Year 6: Bottles Year 7: Bottles 

Class B: Sweets 

Any sweets, chocolates, selection boxes, tubs, tins 

etc.  

Any bottles, soft drinks, sauces, wine, spirits, 

shampoo, shower gel etc.  

Dinner Menu Change 

 

Tuesday 28th November 

Chicken Curry & Rice, peas & naan bread. 

 

Wednesday 29th November 

Chicken nuggets, chips & beans 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Speed in the Chapel Car Park 

Please be mindful of your speed in the chapel car 
park when dropping off and picking up the 
children.  The car park is busy with children 

moving to and from cars.  All drivers must be 
careful.  Speed limit is 10 miles per hour. 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

St Brigid’s PS is a Nut Free School.  There is a child in our 
school with a Nut Allergy.   

Please do not send in Nuts or Nut Spreads to school. 

Christmas Show 

Matinee Wed 13th Dec 1.00pm 

Evening Show Thurs 14thDec 7.00pm 

Tickets go on sale from Monday 4th December (2 per family per 
show) 

 

 



 

Matinee:     Evening Show: 

Wednesday 13/12/23 1.00 pm.  Thursday 14/12/23 7.00pm 

Health and Safety 

Parking available in the school playground and church car park.  Please contact the school if you require 

disability access. 

Unfortunately, as the hall is at full capacity, there will be no room for buggies in the hall during the shows. 

Tickets 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday 4 December.  The capacity of the hall is limited, therefore, there will be 2 

tickets available per family for each show if required.   

Unfortunately, the hall has a limited capacity, and this means we cannot guarantee any requests for 

additional tickets.  We will keep a list of anyone interested in additional tickets and if any are available, we 

will endeavour to allocate extra tickets to those who have made requests. 

Tickets are £5.00 each 

 

Registration P1 September 

2024 

If you have a child starting school in 

September or know someone who is, 

please contact the school to register 

your interest. 

Phone: 02827662664 

Email:  info@stbrigidsps.ballymoney.ni
.sch.uk 

 
Application process is online this year 

and opens on 9 January 2024 at 12noon 

(GMT) and closes on 26 January 2024 at 

12noon 
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PTA Christmas Draw - Selection of Prizes 

PTA Grand Christmas Draw – tickets are on sale and the deadline for all returns is Friday 9 December.  

Tickets will also be available at the Santa Sunday event.  Tickets will be sent out to all families on 

Monday 27 November.  

Thanks to so many people for their kindness in making donations to the PTA Christmas Draw.  The many prizes that have been 

donated have led to some great prizes this year.   

 

 

Santa Sunday 
10th December 2023 

In 
St Brigid’s P.S. 

 
(After Mass 11am-1pm) 

 
Tickets for the Santa 
Trail go on sale from 

Monday 27 
November. 

 
£7 per child 

 


